
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION FOR KENTER CANYON SCHOOL PARENTS & GUARDIANS 
 
The following guidelines allow Kenter Canyon students, parents, guests, volunteers, and employees to 
participate in enjoyable, positive, and controlled Halloween activities at the 2019 Halloween “Monster Mash 
Movie Night” Party Book event on Friday, October 25, 2019 while maintaining safety for all participants.   

• The Monster Mash Movie Night Party is the only activity related to Halloween at Kenter Canyon 
School.  October 31 will be a regular instructional day with no parties, parade of costumes, treats, or 
crafts at school.  

• All participants, including parents and volunteers, are highly encouraged to wear costumes to the 
Monster Mash Party.   The single largest criterion regarding attire is that costumes may not be 
demeaning to any ethnic group, race, religion, nationality, handicapping condition, gender (boys as 
girls and vise versa), or individual (staff or student) at the school.   

• Costumes may not cause a significant disruption or distraction, i.e., no revealing costumes (French 
maids, nightwear, bathing suits, etc.)  

• No props or accessories that are unsafe may be added to the costume.  No pets of any kind may 
brought onto campus even if it fits the character (Toto with Dorothy, etc.)  

• No weapons of any kind, even replicas, may be brought to the campus---even if it’s a significant 
piece of the character’s costume.  No toy guns, water guns, rifles, swords, pitchforks, or any other 
kind of weapon may be added to any costume.  It’s California law!                                               
No weapons on campus---even replicas and toy weapons!  Use of such weapons on school 
campuses can result in suspension and/or expulsion. Violators will be asked to leave the event.    

• No costumes are allowed that would impair a student’s vision or movement ability (such as ability to 
climb stairs, or taped as a mummy so hands are no accessible, etc.)  

• All provisions regarding obscene materials or prohibited substances remains in effect. 
 
Additionally, all Kenter Canyon School families are encouraged to:  

• Limit the amount of candy that is added to their lunch or snack and encourage proper dental and 
nutritional practices following “trick or treating.”  

• Participate in UNICEF drives in your neighborhoods. 
• “Save the date” and plan to bring your entire family, friends, neighbors to enjoy the 2019 Halloween 

Monster Mash Movie and Party featuring food booths, costume contests, and other fun surprises at  
Kenter Canyon Monster Mash Movie Party 

Freaky Friday, October 25, 2019 on South Playground                    

                    5:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  
Buy tickets at www.kentercanyon.org  at Party Book !!! 
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